Schola Cantorum of Holy Family
Holy Family Parish, Latrobe, PA

For girls, and parents of girls, interested in joining Schola Cantorum of Holy Family

Thank you for your interest in our new choir at Holy Family Parish. Since beginning the Schola Cantorum in January, 2013, we have been very fortunate to have had a dedicated and talented group of singers.  With generous support from their parents, they have worked with enthusiasm to get this new choir up and running in a short time, and we are all very eager to begin the new season, and to welcome new members. If after reading this introductory page you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Director of the Schola, Fr. Stephen Concordia, O.S.B. via email: stephen.concordia@stvincent.edu, or by phone: 724.805.2481.

Getting acquainted with the Schola

The best way to get acquainted with the Schola is to hear us sing at Mass. If you are not familiar with the Latin Mass, some parts of it may seem very different. But you will also notice that the choir has a much more important role in the Mass, which makes singing in the Schola a very special experience. 


You could also attend one of our Thursday evening rehearsals, 7 - 8:30, at Holy Family Church, beginning August 29, 2013. This would show you how we learn new pieces and prepare for the following Sunday.

Who can join the Schola Cantorum of Holy Family?

All girls and young women from age 8 to 25 are welcome to audition for the Schola.  We are now forming a beginner's group that will attend part of the Thursday rehearsal and sing only in some parts of the Mass. Then, when she is ready, the beginner will advance to the Schola, joining in with all the sung Mass parts.


If you are interested in joining the Schola, contact Fr. Stephen to schedule an interview and audition. The audition will consist in vocalizing and singing a prepared hymn of your choice.  

Schola Cantorum Mass Schedule

The Schola Cantorum sings at the Latin Mass at Holy Family Parish every Sunday from September through May, except for one Sunday after Christmas and the Sunday after Easter, which are choir holidays. 

Schola Cantorum Rehearsal Schedule

The Schola rehearses every Thursday evening 7- 8:30, and one hour before Sunday Mass. In addition, all girls are required to have one music lesson per week , which will include a voice lesson, review of the songs, and Latin diction.  Beginners are responsible for their lesson fees. We are making every effort to provide scholarships for the girls who advance to sing in the Schola.  Attendance at all Masses, rehearsals and lessons is required for all members. Any exceptions must be communicated to the Director at least 2 weeks in advance.
